
APRIL 18, 2018 
PUBLIC HEARING 

  
Establishment of Oakwood Hill Drainage District    7:15 P.M. 
  
Present:  Supervisor Post 
   Deputy Supervisor Underhill 

Councilwoman White 
Councilwoman Michalak 
Councilman Zambito 

    
Others Present: Town Clerk Morasco 
   Jim Krencik, Daily News Reporter 
   Karen and Tony Crupi 
   Michelle Auriccheo 
   Leslie Tanner 
   Joann Grice 
  
 Supervisor called the Public Hearing to order at 7:15 P.M. and the Supervisor presented 
the notice as published in the Daily News.  
 

Karen Crupi- Questioned if there is a cost for the district.  There is no cost.   It’s up to the 
property owners to mitigate drainage.   If it is not maintained, then the Town can levy the cost. 

Tony Crupi-Questioned whether there were other districts.   The Town is in the beginning 
phase of drainage districts.   Currently we have Water, Sewer and Fire Districts. 

 
Supervisor Post declared the Public Hearing closed at 7:25 P.M. as no one else spoke on 

the proposed Establishment of the Oakwood Hills Drainage District.   
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
     

 Teressa M. Morasco 
       Town Clerk 
 


